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Grow In Faith Together

12th June 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Next week, children across the school will participate in our annual Sports Days. We take pride in our
Sports Days, prioritising enjoyment and sense of team focus.

Please ensure your child has their PE kit and appropriate footwear to take part. If the day is
particularly hot please provide your child with a sun hat, plenty of water and an application of sun

cream before they come to school.
The events will take place on the running track in the meadow area as follows:

Nursery & Reception — Wednesday, 19%" June 2024 - 9.30am start
Y1 & Y2 - Wednesday, 19" June 2024 — 10.45am start

Y3 & Y4 — Thursday, 20t June 2024 — 9.15am start

Y5 & Y6 — Thursday, 20t June 2024 — 10.30am start

Parents and carers are invited to come and watch their child take part. We ask that parents/carers
enter the school premises via the main pedestrian gate on the drive and wait on the main path. A
member of staff will be available to direct you.
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We are hoping that the weather will continue to be favourable. Should we be in the unfortunate
position of having to take the decision to cancel any of the Sports Days, the school’'s procedure is:

o A judgement will be made by school as early as possible to ensure that parents/carers are
informed in the event that Sports Day will have to be cancelled.

 This will be done by text message via schoolcomms, in addition to this, information will be
posted around school.

You may wish to prepare your own contingency plans ahead of time in case we make the decision to
postpone, based on information on the local forecasts. As you will be aware this decision is never
taken lightly and is one that is based upon the safety of your child.

As we do not have consent for all children to be photographed in school, | request that photographs
and videos should be taken of your child only. Under no circumstances should photographs and
videos of other children be posted on social media.

We look forward to seeing you all at the Sports Days and hope that the sun will shine!

Yours sincerely

fetgy Q2
Mrs P Wade
Headteacher
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